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Stolen Porsche found in Atchison
(KAIR)--A vehicle, stolen last month in Topeka, has been located in Atchison.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, “police recovered
a 2004 Porsche Cayenne vehicle on Tuesday morning in the 1000 block of South
7th Street.”

The vehicle had been reported stolen to the Topeka Police Department on June
25.

No suspects are yet in custody.

Anyone with information should contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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